Allan Henderson <ahenderson@cityofshelbyvillein.com>

Proposed Apartments

1 message

O: ahenderson(@cityorshelpyviliein.com

Good Afternoon!

| writing to you with concerns of the proposed apartment on McKay road. After reviewing the apartment complex that
Christian LLC is wanting to build behind the existing apartment, | have to shake my head. There can't possibly be enough
land for that large of a complex. Then to say they will have a playground, club house and a retention pond! How is that
even possible! There doesn't even look as tho there is enough room just for the apartment and parking. | can't help but
think that our property value will decrease and the resale of our homes will be less desirable. | also think a retention
pond in the middle of a couple neighborhoods is not exactly a great idea, little kids get curious! The whole concept
concerns myself and my neighbors, and with many apartments in such a small area, problems will arise. There is also
always the concerns of upkeep on the apartments, will they always be maintained? In so many cases they are not. If my
household gets a vote, we say No Thanks!

Thank you for your time.

Jan ltce





